
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
October 1, 2019 
 
 
 
Hello Friend of New Life, 
 
First, I want to thank you for your continued partnership with New Life Church and our mission 
of furthering what God is doing through us to reach the lost. 
 
God has used New Life in some miraculous ways over the past 87 years and we are confident 
that He is not done using us for His glory. 
 
In the past few weeks I’ve heard people share the following: 
 

“We have checked out many churches, and when we got here we knew we were home.” 
 

“We can feel the spirit moving in our worship and in the sermons.” 
 

“We’ve been looking for a long time, and have found New Life to be a special place to 
welcome us while also hearing the word of God shared.” 

 
“We’ve been looking for a place that our kids could connect, we found that at New Life” 

 
Over the past 8 years, we have made major repairs and beautiful improvements to our buildings 
and campus.  
 
It is our goal to reach more people with the Good News about Jesus, so the Board has made a 
unanimous decision to further focus on reaching the lost by finalizing four major improvements.  
 
We believe that completing these projects will allow us to make a greater impact in our 
community and in spreading the gospel and we are asking for your partnership to make that a 
reality. 
 
Vision:20/20 will address the renovation of our kitchen, improve our worship experience, allow 
us to better welcome new guests, and improve the safety of our parking lot. 
 
We have big goals and we need your help to accomplish them. 
 
 
 



 

 

Our goal is to raise $300,000 by the end of 2019 to move these projects to completion and 
increase our efforts to connect with those who don’t know Jesus.  
 
Please prayerfully consider making a commitment to Vision:20/20 and partner with us. 
Your ongoing support of the mission of New Life Community Church is deeply appreciated.  
 
If you have any questions, concerns, or just want to talk about our projects feel free to contact us 
at (562) 924-4466 or by email at vision20/20@nl-cc.org. 
 
I’m excited to see how God will use us all as a community in 2020 and beyond. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Pastor Juno 
 
You can use the enclosed envelope to make your contribution or give online by going to 
https://www.nl-cc.org/new-giving/ 


